
Action Taken by the UVI Board of Trustees 

Proposal for Presenting Key Performance Indicators 

President Hall reported that the present system of reporting KPI’s was put into place 
sometime ago before the existence of the present strategic plan.  In conducting 
research of best practices of reporting on KPI’s, it was determined that such reporting 
should be linked to the Strategic Plan.  A matrix representing a new system of reporting 
on the KPI’s was presented to the Planning Committee. The Planning Committee voted 
unanimously to approve the new method of presenting the Key Performance Indicators.   

At its meeting on October 26, 2013, the Board of Trustees unanimously approved the 
new method of presenting the Key Performance Indicators. 

 


